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Dear Parents,  
 
We would like to let you know about the third instalment of our Student Survey that is going to be 
launched in the coming weeks. The survey will be used to evaluate the impact of some of our Nord Anglia 
Education programmes. We strongly believe that our programmes benefit students in a number of ways, 
in particular by developing transferable skills that will help to prepare them for higher education, 
employment and society in general. We would like to continue collecting evidence to help investigate this 
impact, and also to ensure we continue to improve our programmes in the future. 
 
The survey will include a 10 minute online questionnaire that students will take throughout May and June.  
 
About transferable skills 
The survey will ask your children to respond to a set of questions that are focused around a range of skills. 
The skills that are particularly focused upon in the survey include: collaboration, confidence, creativity, 
critical thinking, global awareness, leadership, perseverance and problem solving.   
 
How will the data be used?  
 
The data be used to determine the impact that our programmes have on our students across all 54 schools 
in the Nord Anglia Education family. Results will be gathered at school level, but will not be shared on a 
student basis so no child will be individually identifiable. Furthermore, the survey does not request or 
collect any identifiable personal information to ensure all student answers remain anonymous. 
 
This survey is optional for your child(ren). If you would not like your child take part in the survey, please let 
your child’s class teacher know contacting the school reception on 4437 9600. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Tristan Williams 
Research and Data Manager 
Nord Anglia Education 


